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Final Recital Preparations

This semester, | was awarded funding by the Miller Arts Scholars for some of the final
preparations for my Distinguished Major Project/Recital, which will take place in March of
2024. I worked with Kate MacArthur, a student photographer, to take pictures of me with my
flute to put on the posters for my recital, as well as general headshots for professional use
throughout my post-college career. Here are my five favorites, though there is an album with
dozens:




I am really happy with how these turned out, and I think several of them can adapt very well to
posters come spring semester! [ have also begun rehearsals with my accompanist, Shelby Sender,
and have worked together with her and my private lesson instructor/mentor. These rehearsals will
continue into the spring semester. Thanks to the Miller Arts Scholars for their support of this
project!



